To Whom it May Concern,

It is with great pleasure that I am writing this letter to recommend Natalie van den Berg for a position as a nanny. During my time at Primary OSHCare, I worked beside Natalie as an Assistant Coordinator. 

During my time working with Natalie, I observed many great attributes. She cared for the children like she would care for her very own. The children showed much respect for her and confided in her with their feelings. She always modelled such positive and respectful behaviour not only to the children, but to the staff members. She was a great team player! Natalie would take on any tasks and stay back when needed, considering that she lived two hours away and at the time had no driver’s license. I would like to continue by saying that she has all of the qualities you would look for in an employee. Lastly, she is punctual, very well organised, efficient, outgoing, and cooperative. She does it all with good cheer and patience. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am confident that Natalie will work diligently in her employment with you. Her work ethic, stick-to-it personality, combined with her substantial intellect, and good nature will ensure her success. I recommend her highly.


Sincerely,
Cheila Marie Ardales-Smith

Assistant Coordinator

Primary OSHCare
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